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CHANGE IN EDITOR FOR ORNITOLOGÍA NEOTROPICAL

The Neotropical Ornithological Society (NOS) is announcing that, beginning with Volume 20,
Number 1, 2009, the new editor, replacing the current editor, will be Dr André-A. Weller. There-
fore, after 1 November 2008, all manuscripts submitted for publication in Ornitología Neotropi-
cal should be sent to Dr. Weller at:

Dr. André-A. Weller 
Zoologisches Forschungsmuseum & Museum A. Koenig 
Adenauerallee 160 
53113 Bonn 
Germany 
E-mail: a.weller@uni-bonn.de 

Dr. Weller is a research assistant at the Zoologisches Forschungsmuseum & Museum Alex-
ander Koenig, in Bonn, Germany, where his research focuses on avian systematics and biogeog-
raphy of Neotropical birds, especially hummingbirds. Dr. Weller has worked throughout South
America, particularly in the Andean countries and Brazil.


